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June 1, 2018 

 

 

 

Christian van Woudenberg 

 

 

Dear Mr. Woudenberg, 

 

Thank you for your terrific fight against energy company shortsighted greed, which threaten the 

town of Erie and the nation’s ecosystem. Your bravery and commitment to the safety of Erie is 

commendable. Pumping and fracking for oil and gas is now a known connundrum.    

 

Please kindly accept our modest SLF Award in admiration of your work and triumph towards 

making the world a better place. We look forward to hearing more about your continued 

progress.   

 

Very respectfully, 

 

 

Bart Ziegler, PhD 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


